
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

February 9, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed and Nelsen.  Also present was 
Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Absent was Mayor Page and Alderperson Kandy Smith. 
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting Minutes of 
November 10, 2021, seconded by Alderperson Reed.  Motion carried with Alderperson Reed 
and Nelsen voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under Old Business:    
 
 
Under New Business 
 
Greg Butcher continues to look for solar lights for the signs near Rt 51. 
 
Street Supt is working on scheduling a date for concrete sidewalks to be done. 
 
The committee discussed oiling and rocking of roads for 2022.    
 
The committee thanked the Street Supt for plowing the roads during the winter storm. 
 
Adult Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 9th.  Barricades will be needed on First and Second 
Street on Oak Street. 
 
The kids Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 15th at the middle school at dusk. 
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:37 pm.    
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


